 Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Meeting Minutes

March 8, 2016

The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub meeting was held on Tuesday, March 8, 2016.  President Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 7:50 p.m.  
The following Booster Club members were present:  Rebecca Rodgers, Wendy Utter, Susan Anderson, Peyton Tinkle, Stacie Farr, Brittney McCleary and Coach McCleary.  

Committee members reviewed meeting minutes from February 1, 2016.  

There was a motion to approve the minutes from February 1. 2016.  

The Square App has been set up to accept credit card payments at concession stands.  Mrs. Rodgers will train volunteers on how to use app.  There was a suggestion to try Venmo at a previous meeting, but we will not use that program.  Paypal will be used for online purchases.  

Car Wash Fundraiser Update

Carmel Car Wash has 12 total locations, 3 of which are in Arlington, and has agreed to work with us for a fundraiser.  We will sell cards for $15 for a Works Plus Car Wash.  The club will earn $5 for every card sold.  Members discussed the options of inventory in hand vs pre-selling cards.  It was decided that pre-selling cards was the best option.  There was also a discussion about offering incentives for selling cards.  Possibly a weekly raffle for gift cards or other prizes will keep students motivated to sell cards.  

The January fundraiser at Cane's Chicken raised $230.  Upcoming Spirit event will be at Twisted Root on March 24th.  Members discussed possible t-shirt ideas to raise money.  There is a local Arlington company, Loveall, that we will look into ordering from.  Coach is planning a Spring Smash Tournament for late April, which will be a great potential fundraiser.  

501C3 Update

Mrs. Rodgers is waiting for signatures from all board members to send off paperwork.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m.  

